
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sunflower Class  

Spring 1  Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

Welcome 

We hope you all had a super Christmas and New Year and are ready 

for a busy term.  

We are really looking forward to getting back into the school routine 

and have lots of exciting lessons planned. 

 

 

 

 

 

This term our book is… 

 

 

Key Class information 

Unfortunately the Spa continues to be out of action – 

please don’t send kits in until further notice. 

Wednesday – weekly trip to Bourne Woods, please 

send appropriate clothing and footwear, we intend to 

go whatever the weather! 

 

 

Curriculum 
 

Our theme this term is ‘Feel the Force’ and 
our story is The Wind Blew by Pat Hutchins. 

We will use our book to work on our individual 
targets and EHCPs. 

 
This term we will start a new lesson – 

Attention Time. Look out for the photos of 
these as we think the pupils will love it! 

The 4D room is still a highlight of our week 
and we will be exploring in this amazing 

multisensory space. 
 

We will continue to visit Bourne Woods every 
Wednesday. As Winter changes into Spring we 

will enjoy looking for all those signs of new 
life/growth. 

 
In our PSHE lessons our topic is - My body is 

my own- no body secrets/safe touch. 
 

Our life skills lessons have been a huge success 
particularly making and eating toast and we 
are becoming more independent with all of 

the tasks. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will 

check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home 

experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

Sunflower Class Staff 

   
  

Katherine Caitlin Sallyanne Dawn Jessica    
 

Whole School Diary Dates 

11/01/2023 Panathlon – Daffodil Class 
19/01/2023 Sensory OT Coffee Morning with Jo Judge 
02/02/2023 Sensory OT Coffee Morning with Jo Judge 
10/02/2023 End of Term 
20/02/2023 Start of Term 
 

 
Please send £1.50 a week or £7.50 for the term in a 
named envelope to cover the cost of ingredients for 
food lessons. A container to transport the creations 
would also be greatly appreciated. 
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